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November 8, 2016

RE: His Majesty King Bhumibol Aduyadel of Thailand Memorial Fund

Dear friend,

I write to invite you to be a part of the “His Majesty King Bhumibol Aduyadel of Thailand Memorial Fund”.
Our goal is to raise $100,000 to create a permanent endowed fund for the benefit of patients at Mount Auburn
Hospital, the birthplace of our beloved king.

The loss of His Majesty King Bhumibol Adulyadej of Thailand is a great loss of Thailand and for Thais
around the world. We are deeply saddened by our loss. Since the king passed away, we share the grief of all
Thais and Americans in mourning our beloved King.

The Trail of Thai Royalty in Massachusetts and King Bhumibol Adulyadej Birthplace Monument are places
of focus, of stories and remembrance for many people including the press and media. Inquiries are still
flowing in every day.

Because people feel in their hearts that the King's spirit is at the Birthplace Monument of the King, that is
where they want to bring their hearts, to meet the King there. During the years of planning and creating the
King Birthplace Monument and Trail of Thai Royalty in Massachusetts, we never envisioned it becoming a
gathering spot and spiritual magnet, yet this has been happening daily over the past month, as visitors come
from all over the United States and even from Thailand, to mourn together with us. This has been deeply
moving, as you can see in my enclosed report. I hope it will give you a feeling of the outpouring of love in
America for our King.

Inspired by His Majesty King Bhumibol Adulyadej’s generosity in his life, we have begun a Memorial Fund
in His Majesty’s honor at Mount Auburn Hospital where he was born, for the purpose of providing care and
charitable support for patients in need. We need your help to reach our goal. If you would like to be a part
of this fund, contribution can be made directly to the hospital or to KTBF to forward to the hospital.
Our goal for a permanent endowment for the fund is $100,000; an amount we feel is worthy of His Majesty.
Send in your contribution by October 13, 2017 to have your name listed on the memorial plaque.

Enclosed is a statement of condolence from Mount Auburn Hospital to all of the people of Thailand, and our
vision for the His Majesty King Bhumibol Adulyadej of Thailand Memorial Fund.

Thank you for considering supporting this cause in memory of His Majesty. Should you have any question or
need additional information, you can contact the hospital directly or contact me at 781-365-0083 or
ktbf@thailink.com.

With heartfelt sympathies and appreciation,

Cholthanee Koerojna, KTBF President

Enclosure

“Preserving Thai history”


